
 

DASCOM Americas will no longer offer TD1318+, TD1325, Tally MIP480 printers effective March 1, 
2016 

DASCOM Americas, your #1 choice for Tally and Tally DASCOM serial impact, thermal, and specialty 
printers will no longer offer the following three printers effective March 1, 2016. This means the last sale 
date for these printers from DASCOM Americas is February 29, 2016. The effected printers are: 
TD1318+, TD1325 and Tally MIP480. DASCOM will continue to offer spare parts and consumables for 
these models in accordance with our post sale support policy. In addition, DASCOM Americas will 
continue to provide service coverage on MIP480 products that are currently covered under existing 
service agreements with DASCOM. Subsequent renewals or extensions of these service policies, along 
with service requirements for any units sold between January 8, 2016 and February 29, 2016, or sold by 
any company other than DASCOM Americas will require pre-authorization from DASCOM before any 
service agreement will be written or honored. 

For more information, call The Printer Place at +1-800-243-3338 
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